
REVISED NOTICE 

 

 

Due to the impending weather and a 

scheduled staff training, the offices located at 

407 East Lincoln will close at 1:30 pm on 

Friday, January 11
th
, 2019.   

 

Departments affected: 

 Economic Development, Planning and 

Zoning 

 Engineering 

 Health, Housing and Building 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may 

cause.  Please be safe!  


